From: John Hecht [john.hecht@eyelighting.com]

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2011 10:12 AM
To: Carrico, J Bruce

Subject: RE: Materials license

Attachments: License.pdf

Mr. Carrico,

Please see attached revised ODH license. Let me know if I can be of any other
assistants.

John

From: Carrico, J Bruce [mailto:JBruce.Carrico@nrc.gov]
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2011 8:31 AM

To: John Hecht

Subject: RE: Materials license

Mr. Hecht,

Back in June and July, we were corresponding with you and State of Ohio staff regarding the
need for your possession license to include Kr-85 lamps. While Stephen James attempted to
email me a copy of the updated license in July, it did not come through correctly — and | think
was also expecting a hard copy to be forwarded from you at the time and so didn't follow-up.

Would you please email me a pdf copy of the license that shows Eye Lighting is authorized to
possess the lamps.

Thanks, Bruce

From: John Hecht [mailto:john.hecht@eyelighting.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 2:27 PM

To: Carrico, J Bruce

Subject: RE: Materials license

Now I understand how this works.

From: Carrico, J Bruce [mailto:]Bruce.Carrico@nrc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 2:21 PM

To: John Hecht

Subject: RE: Materials license

The review process could include a request for additional information, but generally that’s
correct

From: John Hecht [mailto:john.hecht@eyelighting.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 2:19 PM

To: Carrico, J Bruce

Subject: RE: Materials license




Mr. Carrico,
Thank you for getting back to me.

If I understand your letter, the NRC will be mailing me a license with a new expiration
date on it when they have time.

John

From: Carrico, J Bruce [mailto:JBruce.Carrico@nrc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 1:52 PM

To: John Hecht

Subject: RE: Materials license

Mr. Hecht,

With renewal applications we normally would send an acknowledgement post card or letter that
includes the following or similar information:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your application for renewal of the materials license
identified above. Your application is deemed timely filed, and accordingly, the license will
not expire until final action has been taken by this office.

Any correspondence regarding your renewal application should reference control number

| don't find evidence that we sent a letter and I'm unable to track the post cards. However, your
application was received, deemed timely filed, and controlled. The control number is 575310.

Bruce

From: John Hecht [mailto:john.hecht@evyelighting.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 10:25 AM

To: Carrico, J Bruce

Subject: Materials license

Mr. Carrico,

Our materials license was renewed in June of this year. I don’t show that I received a
new license. License number 34-23877-01E Please look into this for me. Thank you.

John

John Hecht

Process Engineer

Radiation Safety Officer
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